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      Cheyenne Field Archers 

Newsletter 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Minutes of the Regular Board Meeting 

June 14th, 2021 

 

Attendees: Charlie Hersch, Greg Wooden, Monica Mallon, Kent Ketterling, Jim 

Mallon, Kelly Thornbury, Judy Wooden, Mac Wilson, Chris Hoover. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Board President, Charlie Hersch. 

Minutes from the May meeting were reviewed and discussed.  Motion was 

made by Greg Wooden to accept the minutes, second by Monica Mallon. 

Monthly P & L Report was presented by Board Treasurer, Monica Mallon.  

Report was reviewed and discussed.  Net income for the month was $-220.43.  

Motion to approve was made by Mat Rusk, second by Dan Conrad. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Latch Key Kids program – We must cancel this event.  We do not have enough 

volunteers to safely conduct a program for the kids. 

Outdoor Adventure Program will be held on July 8th and 9th at the club.  It will 

run from 8 – 12 both days.  If you are interested in volunteering, please contact 

Greg Wooden. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Mac Wilson/Bullseye Archery approached the board about purchasing 3 of our 

extra butts until he gets his order from the company.  Shipping time is 3 months 

and he is trying to get a range established.  He proposed buying them from us 

for $300 dollars more than what he purchased his for and then he would sell 

them back to us for his cost when they arrive.  Discussion was held and it was 

moved by Kent and seconded by Greg that we move ahead with his proposal.  

Mac wrote us a check that night. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mac would also like to sponsor the buckle for the Championship class at Bowhunter Weekend this 

year.  He also offered to sponsor the buckles for the Men’s and women’s Open Classes.  His offer was 

accepted.  Monica and Judy will start the process of ordering those buckles. 

Bowhunter Weekend was discussed and items that need completed or followed up on were assigned 

to volunteers to complete.  We need as many volunteers as we can get to pull this off.  Help setting up 

targets, working the days or the shoot, clean up after the shoot, etc.  If you are interested in helping, 

contact any officer or board member.  We will be publishing times and dates of setup, etc. as soon as 

they are established.  We will also be contacting the Veterans Help Foundation to provide lunchto 

purchase those two days.  They did an excellent job last year. 

Some of the targets at Curt Gowdy are in bad shape.  A few of the members fixed the 30 yard target 

on the warm up range but #3 has fallen apart.  Will discuss a plan to replace/fix others this summer. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Greg Wooden, second Jim Mallon. 

Adjourned at 8:08. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Judy Wooden 

CFA Board Secretary 
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